


Special Meeting				July 10, 2024				2:30pm

Members present: Larry Skiftun, Tom Deede, Devin Long and Tammy Roehrich, Secretary
WRD board members attended the Wells County Commissioner meeting regarding the 55th Ave NE Crossing in the Oak Creek Drain.
Also in attendance in regards to this crossing: Richard Lies, Alex Lies, Kyle Erdman, Gage Bollingberg and Jaden Riedesel.
Richard and Alex Lies presented a letter to the Wells County Commissioners regarding the 55th Ave NE Crossing.
The commissioners told the Lies’ that this was a WRD issue and to continue to work on this issue.
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With no further business, meeting adjourned.
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